
 

 

SCHOOL NEWSLETTER  SUMMER TERM 2018 

 
It has been a fantastic summer term.  Well done to all of our Year 6 children this year who 
achieved the highest results ever for a Year 6 class in Holy Trinity. They all worked extremely 
hard. Thank you to all of the parents who supported the children in coming to Booster and  
Homework Clubs. All of the hard work was totally worth it!   
We have all enjoyed the sunshine it has enabled all of our events to be held on time this year! The 
children especially enjoyed our ‘Rock Concert’ so much so, that we intend to have our own mini 
‘festival’ next year, watch the school website and facebook page for details! Thank you all for your 
continued support the attendance at our events gets better every year.  
Have a lovely holiday  we look forward to welcoming the  children back to school on  

Tuesday 4th September 2018. Here’s hoping for a  sunny  summer break! 
Tina Murphy  
Headteacher  
  

 RECEPTION CLASS PLACES 2019 
 
In September 2018 the Local Authority will be issuing 
forms to those parents of pupils transferring to  
Reception next September 2019.  The school will  
distribute these and it is important that parents sign 
to confirm receipt of the forms.  Parents must ensure 
they return the forms to the Local Authority before 
the deadline stated.  In the event of there being more 
applications than available places, and after the  
admission of children with a statement of Special  
Educational Need/Educational Health Care Plan 
which names our academy, places will be allocated 
against the criteria set out below. 
 
1. Looked after children (LAC), and children who 

were looked after but ceased to be so by reason 
of adoption, a resident order or special  

 guardianship order.   
2. Concurrent sibling link (an older brother or 
 sister attending the academy at the same time 
 and residing at the same address to include  
 adoptive siblings, half siblings, step siblings and 
 long term fostered children or the child of the  
 parent/carer’s partner where the child for whom 
 the academy place is sought is living in the same  
 family unit at the same address as the sibling).   
3. Children living nearest the academy.  Where 

there are places for some, but not all applicants 
meeting a particular criterion, children living 
nearest the academy will receive the higher  

 priority.   
 
If your child has ever been involved with any services 
and have ceased to be, school needs to be informed so 
that the correct criteria can be applied in the event of  
oversubscription.  Parents can speak confidentially to 
the Head Teacher and as always any information will 
be treated in the strictest confidence.   

SCHOOL HOLIDAYS 
 
See term date calendar attached 

 

North of England Children’s    

Cancer Research 

 

 

Children’s Cancer Run 

Thank you to everyone who took 

part in this event on 20th May 2018 at       

Newcastle Racecourse.  Our combined total 

amount raised came in at a huge £885.30.  

Thank you to everyone who took part on the 

day and all who sponsored someone to run. 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
The amount raised from the Summer 
Fayre was £1041.78.  An amazing total! 
 
Thank you to everyone who supported 
the school on the day and very kindly  
donated items for the stalls. 

We were lucky with the weather for 

Sports Day, thank you to all the  

parents/carers who came along to 

support the children for these events, and finally a big 

thank you to all the staff who worked hard to ensure this 

was a fun event for the children to take part in. 
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SPECIAL LEAVERS’ ASSEMBLY  
 
 
A special Year 6 Leavers’ Service took place at 

All Saints’ Parish Church on 11th July.  Thank 

you to the many parents who attended the 

Church for this occasion.   

 

We wish the Year 6 Leavers every 

success.  

BREAKFAST CLUB 

  A reminder that we have a  
  free Breakfast Club sponsored  

  by Greggs.  We serve toast, juice 
and cereal every morning in our school dining 
hall from 8.15 am—8.45 am.   All welcome. 

  REMINDERS 
School Dinner Money should be handed in 

on a Monday morning - envelopes available 

from office. 

 

Please REMEMBER to put your child’s 

name on their school uniform and coats. 

  MILK MONEY 
 

The numbers of pupils for milk in 
September are now with the Local 
Authority.  Please note that for those 
parents who pay at the beginning of 
the school term there will be a delay 
in their children receiving milk. 

  
 
 

 

This term we say a sad goodbye to Mrs Hunt and 

Mrs Ord who will be leaving us.  We wish them all 

the best for the future.   

 

 

 

 

 

Joining us after the holidays with be Miss Robinson 

who will be one of our Year 1 teachers. 

 

STAFFING IN SEPTEMBER 2018 

 

Nursery - Mrs Storey 

Reception - Mrs Spark   

Year 1 - Miss Hall 

Year 1 - Miss Robinson 

Year 2 - Mrs Challis  

Year 3 - Mr McMahon 

Year 4 - Mr Alldridge 

Year 5 - Mr Swan  

Year 6 - Miss Scott  

 

Mr Barron will work with Miss Scott in Year 6,  

Mrs Lewis will work in EYFS and Key Stage 1. 

 

 
 

 

ATTENDANCE 
Firstly, and most importantly, a BIG well done and thank 
you to all pupils who managed to get 100% attendance for 
the full year—as a reward pupils visited Asda Boldon and 
during their visit were be able to spend up to £15.00 in 
recognition of their fantastic attendance:- 
 
YEAR 2 
Lucas Bickley 
Jayden Martin 
YEAR 3 
Ava Causer 
YEAR 4 
Kaci Jackson 
Lennon Whitehead 
YEAR 5 
Benjamin Black 
Charlie Burbridge 
YEAR 6 
Jake Haswell 
Bobby Robertson 
Nikita Steventon 

 

    FACEBOOK PAGE 
  

Just a reminder that our facebook page is  
updated regularly and any revised/changes to 
school arrangements will be posted daily.  
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